

September 18, 1996

Mr. Don Locke Tombleson Incorporated 651 South Sanborn Road P. O. Box 1388 Salinas, CA 93901

Dear Don:

I wanted to extend our sincere thanks for all of your extra efforts to help us prepare for the JCAHO inspection. We appreciate that you went above and beyond the norm to meet our deadlines, in many cases with very little notice.

Your hard work contributed greatly to our success during the inspection. The Hospital did extremely well.

We truly appreciate the help and support that we continually receive from your company. It's a pleasure to work with you. Thank you once again.

Sincerely,

BARBARA SULLIVAN

Director, Facilities/Construction

BS/saw

TOMBLESON, INC.

A District Hospital 450 East Romie Lane Salinas, California 93901 (408) 757-4333